Notice

Dear parents,

It gives me immense pleasure to invite you to the Annual Day celebration of our school which will be held on Thursday, 1st December 2022 from 4:00 PM to 8:00 PM.

On that day school buses will ply from the respective starting points at 1:30 PM and depart from school gate at 8:00 PM.

You are also requested to pick up your ward from school gate accordingly. All the students must come in their school uniform (White).

Hoping to see you all turn up to encourage and support our endeavour.

With Regards.

(S. BHATTACHARJEE)
PRINCIPAL